
Beginnings Preschool 
 
 
Mission Statement  
 

Our mission is to honor God by providing a quality 
preschool education in a loving and safe 
environment.  We provide an opportunity for 
preschoolers to work, learn, and play together in 
an atmosphere where the love of Jesus is shared 
each day. Learning experiences will be 
developmentally appropriate and focus on the 
whole child, including physical, social, cognitive, emotional, and spiritual 
growth.  

 
Curriculum  
 

At Beginnings we are using a combination of Handwriting Without Tears 
(a research based early childhood program) and The Gospel Project (a 
Bible based curriculum that shows how Christ fits into the entire gospel 
story, pre-creation to eternity), and where each one of us fits into it also. 

 
Staff 
 
 Cathy Gray, Director-Teacher for 3-year olds 
 Kristen Bissoon,Teacher for 4-year olds 
 
Beginnings Preschool Board of Directors 
 
 Frank Johnson, Pastor 
 Sabrina Farris, Chairman 
 Heather Diritto, Vice-Chairman 
 Sallie Tidman, Secretary 
 Cathy Gray, Director 
 Amy Phelix 
 Shelby Foltz 
 


